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Notice of Public Meeting of the  

Dall Sheep Working Group 
  
The Alaska Dall Sheep Working Group will meet in Anchorage at the Spenard Community Recreation 
Center at 2020 West 48th Avenue on Saturday, December 5, and Sunday, December 6, 2015; both days 
will begin at 9:00 a.m.  The Dall sheep working group was established by a committee of the Board of 
Game for the purpose of exploring issues and to make recommendations concerning Dall sheep 
management and research.  

The meeting is open to the public.  The audio of the meeting will not be streamed online. The agenda 
and other meeting materials will be available on the meeting information website at 
www.adfg.alaska.gov/index.cfm?adfg=sheepcomm.wgmeetinginfo.   

For further information contact Kristy Tibbles at (907)465-4110, or kristy.tibbles@alaska.gov.  

If you are a person with a disability who may need a special accommodation in order to participate, please 
contact the Boards Support Section at (907)465-4110 no later than 5:00 p.m. December 2, 2015 to ensure 
that any necessary accommodations can be provided.  
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